February 10, 2000

Milwaukee Safety Commission

Arthur Jones, Chief of Police Milwaukee Police Department 749 West State Street Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53203

Dear Chief Jones,

At the February 8, 2000 Milwaukee Safety Commission meeting the Commission asked that I request all the stationery resources that were removed from the MSC office be returned. We do not know the reasons why these resources were removed from the MSC office several months ago, as we have not heard from your office since you were appointed Chief of Police.

I would not anticipate there would be a problem with this request however, the Milwaukee Safety Commission would appreciate a response to this request at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely,

Lawrence W. Mueller Chairman Milwaukee Safety Commission

CC: Milwaukee Safety Commission
Bob Wagler
Public Safety Committee, Michael Murphy